
 
May 1, 2020 

 
Dear Neighbors, 
 
As we continue to navigate social distancing challenges by spending time 
at home, remember, the library is always available on-line.  Cardholders 
can access books, movies, and now magazines through these links:  
 
Books https://www.bcls.lib.nj.us/download-center   
Movies http://bclsnj.kanopystreaming.com 
Magazines 
https://search.ebscohost.com/login.aspx?authtype=ip,cpid&custid=sjrlc036
&group...= 
  
Also, remember to check the two Little Free Libraries located at Zurbrugg 
Waterfront Park and at the Phile Field at the West Avenue Natural Trails if 
you prefer to hold a physical book.  The library has added titles in the past 
few weeks. 
 
If you have questions, need a card or other assistance getting started, 
please call the library (856-461-6850), email (mail@delancolibrary.org) or 
post on our Facebook page and someone will get back to you. 
 
Continuing to support you virtually, we will reach out through our social 
media sites to engage you with positive news, new links to free resources 
and of course, our Friday storytime selections.  If you haven’t already, 
please sign up for our e-newsletter though our website or call the library. 
 
We hope everyone stays healthy and safe and most importantly, we want 
you to know that we truly miss our patrons.   
 


